Meridian Model Flyers

Meeting Minutes – September 07/10 – Submitted by Don Billey(Secretary)

Meeting called to order at 7:30 PM by Rick Farrell(President)

Attendance – 21

Treasurer report by Dave E.

- Current bank balance \$1391.32
- Cashable GIC \$1000
- Membership at 52 members

Field Report

- Field is in great shape due to all the rain we had this year
- We have a few gopher holes near the runway
- Mowers will be serviced in October

Correspondence

• Gov't grants-We received a letter advising we can apply again for grants

Old Business

- Our summer fun flys.
 - o Father's Day(Jun 20)-Art B Went well. Not a great turn out of spectators
 - o Electrics(July 10)-Don F-Went well and good pilot turnout
 - o Fall Fun Fly(Aug 20-22)-Ernie R and Dave E-Rained out
- Dog park is now open
- Turns out we don't need a fire permit but we need to make a new pit(new bricks) and move the pit about 5' to the east(away from the tall grass)

New Business

- Don M has a surplus of hamburgers and pop. On Sunday, Sept 12 we will have a Membership Appreciation day. Burgers and pop will be free
- We hired a company to spray our field but not the grassy areas. Now the grassy areas are full of thistles. We need to do more spraying
- The outhouses will be pumped out before freeze up
- Zone meeting coming up
- Club meeting dates and indoor fun flys
- We need 2 volunteers to audit our books. Art B and Don F volunteered
- Elections are coming up. The positions are President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary and 3 Directors at large
- Grants-We will approach ERCS to get more info/help on obtaining grant money